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MADISON, Wisconsin – Detjen’s Northern Trails, located in Watertown, Wisconsin, is voluntarily 

recalling its teriyaki marinated chicken, the Wisconsin Department of Agriculture, Trade and Consumer 

Protection (DATCP) announced today. The products were processed using soy, which is a known 

allergen that was not declared on the label. 

 

Soy can cause serious reactions in people with an allergy or severe sensitivity. No illnesses have been 

reported from consuming this product. The product is safe to consume by those who do not have an 

allergy or intolerance to soy.  

 

This voluntary recall is initiated based on evidence collected during a routine inspection conducted by 

state inspectors at this establishment. The following products are included in the recall: 

 

Teri-Yaki Marinated Boneless Chicken Breasts, 

Lot # 8973 

Teri-Yaki Marinated Whole Chickens,  

Lot # 8880 and 9422 

 

All products were sold prior to September 22, 2017 directly from the producer’s store or wholesaled to 

Ashipum Sportsman’s Club.  The establishment is working with DATCP to collect as much product as 

possible.  All products were sold in cryovac packages of 2.5 to 3.5 pounds each.  

 

Consumers who have any of these products can return them to the original place of purchase or discard 

them. Consumers and media with questions about this recall can contact Mark Cichanofsky at 920-261-

7807. 

USDA Recall Classifications 
Class I This is a health hazard situation where there is a reasonable probability that the use of the product 

will cause serious, adverse health consequences or death.  

Class II This is a health hazard situation where there is a remote probability of adverse health consequences 

from the use of the product.  

Class III This is a situation where the use of the product will not cause adverse health consequences.  
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